
MHES Principal Advisory Committee 
December 18, 2024 

Welcome & Introductions 

Attendees: 

• Julie Cuocci, Principal 

• Theodosia Battiest, Admin Intern 

• Wayne Schiattareggia, Security Assistant & Parent 

• Tamara Vasquez, Parent Liaison 

• Mindy Cuevas, ESOL Teacher 

• Donald Brooks, Senior Security Officer 

• Lori Beach, Coordinator Security and Crisis Readiness 

• Elizabeth White, Parent & Superintendent Advisory Council Rep 

• Caroline Lewis, Parent 

Lori Beach – Explained the purpose of the reunification drill, aiming to have an organized manner in 

which we can get the families reunited.  Yesterday MHES was a reunification drill and that was testing 

the technology aspect.  School security staff discussed the safety training that is done with staff and 

students.  Training with students to teach them how to respond and empower themselves in an 

emergency situation.  School security staff shared resources that the county has in place to protect and 

defend the building.  Examples include enhanced cameras, increased positions for school security, and 

security residents. 

Questions: 

• Do schools have their own security plans?  Yes, each school has their own plan and teams. 

• Are there cameras in the classroom?  No.   

Superintendents Advisory Council Rep Report 

Last meeting had a presentation from teaching and learning.  The new math standards and need for the 

new textbooks.  Ms. White shared the foundation of the science of reading and importance of students 

being read to.   

The next meeting is about multi-tiered systems of support (MTSS) and mental health resources.   

Open Chair:  

Celebration for Mr. Mitchell and what he is doing with curriculum and the students 

 


